
 

Barrie Colts Bantam AAA to host the Ontario Minor Hockey Association (OMHA) Championship 

March 11th-13th 2016 

Last March the Barrie Colts Bantam AAA hockey team finished first in the Eastern Triple A Hockey Association (ETA) and went on to win the 2015 

OMHA Championship. With the Championship title we have the prestigious honor of hosting the 2016 OMHA Championship.  For the first time 

in over 20 years a Barrie Colts AAA hockey team will host an OMHA Championship.  The weekend event will be held at Holly Community Centre 

with opening ceremonies beginning Friday March 11th at 7pm in rink 1. The event will host the top three teams from the ETA and top two teams 

from the South Central Triple A Hockey Association (SCTA). Teams will battle for three days of tournament competition to decide the 2016 AAA 

Bantam OMHA Champion.   

Even though, as a host team we have an automatic bye into the tournament, winning and earning our way in is our team goal. This season we 

bettered last year’s record and finished in first place overall. We would like to thank our many sponsors and especially Joe Johnson Equipment 

and PowerPlayer for their continued support. 

 

 

 

 



To make this weekend as exciting and memorable as possible we require the help of local businesses. If you would to support the 2016 OMHA 

Championship Weekend, we have a number of inexpensive advertising opportunities for your company to receive valuable recognition at the 

tournament. There are 4 levels of sponsorship available, booth space at the arena to display and market your goods/company during the 

tournament, as well as advertising options in the tournament program. Rogers television will be providing event coverage throughout the 

weekend and we anticipate local newspaper coverage as well.  

To participate, please contact Jeff Johnson, Committee Chair jeff@jjei.com or Kevin Russell, Team Manager kevinianrussell@gmail.com.  
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